



## Jennett's Park CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 3 Tawny Owl Square, Jennett's Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB T: 01344 301269

secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk

## Subject: Update on Club Provision and reminder of Parent Survey

16.9.25

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone who has already taken the time to complete our recent poll about our club provision. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us shape our offer to best meet the needs of our school community at Jennett's Park C of E Primary School. Many were thankful that I wrote to you all directly.

If you haven't yet had the chance to share your views on reduced cancellation length to reduce cost, there's still time! Please use the following link to access the survey: <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/LffRLtgF0b">https://forms.office.com/e/LffRLtgF0b</a>. We encourage all parents and carers to take part, as your opinions really do make a difference.

We have reviewed the feasibility of running the club at a lower cost, in response to your feedback. We are pleased to let you know that we can offer places at a reduced rate of £6.50 per child, per hour (previously £8.00 per child, per hour). We believe this is a fair balance between affordability and maintaining the high-quality provision we are committed to delivering.

## A few important points to note:

- Capacity: There are still only 16 places available for each session, to ensure we can provide a safe and engaging environment for all children. We will review closely and if this is not feasible for cost effectiveness we may need to adjust provision or prices.
- **Sibling Discounts**: Sibling discounts will continue to be applied, so families with more than one child attending will benefit from reduced rates.
- **Priority for Working Parents**: As before, full-time places will be prioritised for working parents to support those who need consistent provision.
- **Part-Time Sessions**: If we have remaining spaces after allocating full-time places, we will explore options to offer part-time sessions. We will keep you updated on availability.

For those who have already booked wraparound care, our after-school team will apply the reduction in cost to your Magicbookings account to reflect the lower price shortly. Please do be aware, it may appear as 'overdue' on your account, please disregard this for the time being. If you have already paid for some of your sessions, the team will apply credit to your MagicBookings account.

Your continued feedback is important to us, and we hope these changes will help more families benefit from our club. If you have any questions or would like to discuss your needs, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

4/05

Liz Savage, Headteacher of Jennett's Park CE Primary





